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If you would like to attend or help with the Ladies Christmas Tea,
please contact Joyce Freeman at 904-891-8866 or email

joyce_freeman@yahoo.com

Peace Light Ceremony

Sunday, December 12 from 7-8 pm

HOSTED BY BSA TROOP #892

Everyone is invited to this
special outdoor event to spread
the peace light...

This continuous flame originated
int he grotto of Jesus' birth in
Bethlehem. It is shared as a
symbol of peace and friendship
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throughout the world.
Participants are asked to bring
their own candle and if you wish
to take the Peace Light home,
please bring an enclosed candle
or lantern and a safe way to
transport it.

Live Nativity / Eagle Scout Project

Frankie's Eagle Scout Project: The Live Nativity,...

Francesca's Eagle Scout Project is centered around creating the
stable and manger for a live Nativity that will be displayed year after
year at Crossroad Lutheran Church in Fleming Island, Florida. This
church is the meeting place for the troop...

Read more
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www.gofundme.com

Make a special effort to invite
someone to worship this Christmas.

Many who have never set foot in a
church or those who haven't in a
while, WANT to worship but don't

know where.

Invite someone to worship and
show them the light of the World,

Jesus Christ.



Sunday School begins January 9, 2022

If you are interested in having your child participate, please fill out a
yellow registration form which is available at the Welcome Desk, on our
website under the FORMS tab or click the link below.

For more information, contact Torye Angelatos at
education@crossroadlutheran.com

Register
Now

Small Groups will be resuming February 2022.

We will be studying Radical by David Platt.

If you would like to host a small group, please sign up on the sign up
sheet located in the Narthex.

mailto:education@crossroadlutheran.com
https://tithely-crossroadlutheran.elvanto.net/form/e48c2056-6f66-483a-b6f1-eeed168d2b91/


2022 Council Members
President Kelly Lotze

president@crossroadlutheran.com

Vice-President Sean Stenson
vice-president@crossroadlutheran.com

Treasurer Ken Page
treasurer@crossroadlutheran.com

Education Torye Angelatos
education@crossroadlutheran.com

Evangelism Mikey Vrban
evangelism@crossroadlutheran.com

Fellowship Rae Cruz
fellowship@crossroadlutheran.com

Music & Worship Susan Whitlatch
worship@crossroadlutheran.com

Property Joe Pechacek
property@crossroadlutheran.com

Secretary Jenny Winters
secretary@crossroadlutheran.com

Stewardship Bobby Parker
stewardship@crossroadlutheran.com
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Visit our
website

https://www.crossroadlutheran.com/

